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Dear Governor Semple Families, 

March has been a very fast and exciting month! We truly valued the opportunity to meet 

with children and their families during our conference time to share the learning that has 

been happening in our school.   

We would like to extend a big thank you to Sara who arranged our Book Sock Hop! We 

love putting books into the hands of our children! 

With the warmer weather and melting snow, we would like to remind our children to dress             

appropriately!  Rubber boots, slush pants and a light jacket are essential for children to fully 

enjoy their time outside. Please also remember that with our beautiful bright sun, sunglasses 

or ball caps help to protect our eyes! 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a very restful and relaxing spring 

break and we look forward to seeing everyone on Monday, April 1st!   

Our first Community Council meeting was a success! We will have an April meeting on     

either Tuesday, April 16th  or Tuesday, April 23rd.  Please stay tuned for the confirmed date! 

Sincerely,    

 Mrs. Hughes 

 Edmund Partridge Community School                                                                                                                                             

OPEN HOUSE 

Thursday, April 11th @ 6:30  in the gym 

Meet the staff! 

Tour the school! 

Enjoy some music! 

 
 
 
 
 
Governor Semple School is accepting registrations for 
Kindergarten! 
 
Registrations can be taken during regular office hours 
from 9:00 am to 4:00 pm.  Please note that your child 
must be five years old by December 31, 2019 in order 
to be eligible for registration for fall Kindergarten 
classes.  Please bring your child’s birth   
certificate, medical card and proof of address when 
coming to register. 

APRIL 2019 NEWS 
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APRIL ACTIVITIES: 

Room 7 starts swimming—April 3, 10, 17, 24 & May 1, 15, 22, 29 & June 5th. 

Room 3 starts Hockey Program —April 17, 24 & May 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 & June 5 & 12th 

Tuesday, April 9th—Gr. 4 & 5’s go to Arts Camp at the Soccer Complex 

Thursday, April 11th —Edmund Partridge Open House at 6:30 p.m. in the gym 

Wednesday, April 17th - Wild, Wild Wilderness Presentation (K-5)  

Monday, April 22nd—Earth Day 

 

SEVEN OAKS WEBSITE COMMUNITY INFO: 

Teens Learning Code    Manitoba Museum Spring Break 

WRHA Immunizations—Volunteers needed 

“My Camp” Registration    KidFit 60  Spring Camp Poster 

Sunova Summer Camp 2019   Royal City Soccer Club Summer Camps 2019 

REMINDER NO SCHOOL ON THE FOLLOWING DAYS: 

March 25—March 29—Spring Break Friday, May 17—School PD Day 

Friday, April 19—Good Friday  Monday, May 20—Victoria Day 

Friday, April 26—School PD Day  Friday, June 7—School PD Day 

THE WRENCH NEEDS BICYCLES! 

The WRENCH needs your help to ensure that children and families across the city can     
experience their summer by bike! 

The WRENCH provides rebuilt bicycles and programming to the Seven Oaks community and 
beyond. If you have bikes (any size, any condition) that you no longer need, please consider 
donating. 

During the snowy months bike donations slow down drastically but WRENCH programming 
keeps going strong all winter long. In fact we are doing more youth programming and giving 
out more bikes to community organizations & schools than ever before!   

Now that spring is in the air our bike stock is critically low while demand is rising. 

Please support vital bike programming in your community by dropping off your unwanted 
bicycles and parts at any 4R Winnipeg Depot  or at The Wrench today! 

For further information on bike donations, email: resource@thewrench.ca  
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